
 
 
 

29 August 2019 
 
 
Subject: SSAC2019-06: Notice of Appointment of SSAC Representative to the IANA 

Naming Function Review 
 
To: Trang Nguyen, Vice President, GDD Strategic Programs 
Cc: Patrik Fältström SSAC IANA Naming Function Review Representative; 

Cyrus Namazi, Senior Vice President, GDD; Kim Davies, President, PTI 
 
 
ICANN Bylaws Article 18, Section 18.7, Paragraph (h) provides for the Security and 
Stability Advisory Committee to appoint a representative to periodic reviews of the 
Internet Assigned Numbers Authority (IANA) Naming Function. 

 
Notice is hereby given to the ICANN Global Domains Division Strategic Programs that 
the Security and Stability Advisory Committee has appointed Patrik Fältström as its 
representative to the first periodic IANA Naming Function Review. 

 
 
Rod Rasmussen 
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 


